
William Harding School Summer 1 2022 
 

Aim High. Work Hard. Be Kind 1 
 

How to contact us 

To contact a Family 

Liaison Officer, you 

can call the office on 

01296 421733. 

Alternatively, you can 

email: 

safeguarding@willia

mharding.school 

FLO Focus 
 

  
   

 

 

   

Meet Mrs Wood, our new School Counsellor 

 
Hello everyone, my name is Nicola Mayer-Wood and I am delighted to have the 

opportunity to introduce myself. I was overjoyed to have been appointed 

William Harding’s new school counsellor in February. Now, almost a term into 

the work, I feel very fortunate to work with such a dedicated group of people, 

who spend every day working really hard to make sure your children are safe 

and, in an environment, where they are able to flourish. 

 I am an integrative child therapist who uses play and the arts to help children 

work through their emotions. I work with children from a variety of age groups 

for both short and long-term work. Another important part of my role is to work 

closely with the children’s family and to provide support in any way that I 

possibly can. I am looking forward to developing my role at William Harding 

School and getting to know as many people in the community as possible.  

Thank you. 

If you feel your child would benefit from seeing Mrs Wood, please email: 

office@williamharding.school marking it for FAO Mrs Bone 
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Platinum Jubilee 
 

On 6th February this year Her Majesty the Queen became the 
first British Monarch to celebrate a Platinum Jubilee, marking 
70 years of service to the people of the United Kingdom, the 
Realms and the Commonwealth. 

To celebrate this unprecedented anniversary, events and 
initiatives will take place throughout the year, culminating in a 
four-day UK bank holiday weekend from Thursday 2nd to 
Sunday 5th June.  

To celebrate this special ocassion we will be holding our Jubilee 
Picnic at school on Friday 10th June. This special event starts at 
2pm, you can arrive at school between1.30-1.50pm, please see 
the letter sent home on Friday13th May for full details. We 
look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Helping Hand 
 

The Helping Hands Team at Buckinghamshire Council are available to help 
individuals and families in need, those on low incomes and those 
experiencing financial emergency or crisis. If you contact the team, they 
will ask a few questions about your situation so they can offer you the 
best advice or support. 
Contact them if: 

You are struggling to afford food 
Cannot keep on top of your bills 
You are in debt 
You are struggling to pay for essential goods in your home  
Telephone number: 01296 531151 the phone lines are open Mon-Thurs 9-
5.30 Friday 9-5pm Emergency Out of Hours: 0800 999 7677 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


